MoGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL.

FAcULTY OF ARTS.

OFFICE OF THE DBAN.

November 3,

Sir Arthur Currie,

Prineipal, MeGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

In dealing with the press reporters
I have always assumed that no information should be given
them on any University question until that question had
been before 2ll the bodies required and had been finally
approved., Is this the plan that you favour? I raise
the question now because I notice in this morning's Gazette
a detailed statement sbout the proposed B.Sc.Med.course
which is to come up for discussion at the next meeting of
Corporation, I think it would be & good thing if the
sdministrative officers of the different Faculties could
adopt & uniform policy in regard to the press.

Sincerely yours,
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